Hello Marlboro Recreation Soccer Parents!

I wanted to take a minute to let you know about some changes in the Marlboro Recreation Soccer program for the upcoming Fall 2019 season.  Two years ago, we reorganized the divisions and expanded the 3M program to include 7th grade.  This coming fall, we will be going back to how it was prior to this change.  These changes will improve our recreation divisions while increasing the level of competition in our exciting and extremely successful 3M program.  Here is a synopsis of our reorganized divisions in the fall:

Pre-K, Pee Wees and Minor Boys and Girls will be unchanged.  
Junior Boys and Girls will be expanding to 2nd and 3rd grades combined.  These rules will be the same as what the Junior level plays currently but will include the 3rd graders as well.  Games will be 7 vs 7 on short-sided fields and teams will be selected via a draft.  
Inter Boys and Girls will be changing to 4th and 5th grade combined.  This division will be 7 vs 7 on the short-sided fields and the teams will be selected via a draft.
Major Boys and Girls will be changing to 6th and 7th grade combined.  This division will be 9 vs 9 and play on the larger short-sided fields.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our 3M program is contracting to include 8th and 9th grades only at the Junior 3M while Senior 3M will remain 10th through 12th grades.  For those of you unfamiliar with the 3M program, it is a recreation league that includes teams from Monmouth, Mercer and Middlesex counties.  Even though it is not travel, it allows kids from Marlboro to play against other recreation teams in the area.  For more information about the 3M program, please visit their website at, http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=3msoccerleague .  You can also email our Director of 3M, Marc Josephson, at mjosephson@jlkcpaspc.com with any questions.

We hope you are as excited about these changes as we are!  Registration for the 2019 Fall Season will open soon!  We look forward to seeing you on the fields!!!

Sincerely,
Seth Kreisler
MSA Board VP- Head of Recration
Skreisler513@gmail.com
